
         

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 

 

The Town Clerk of Glastonbury, pursuant to Sections 9-184c of the 

Connecticut General Statutes, is accepting applications for Justices of the 

Peace.  Justices of the Peace appointed by the Town Clerk are based on an 

application made in writing to the Town Clerk between August 1, 2024 and 

November 1, 2024, inclusive.   

 

Applicants must be electors of the Town of Glastonbury.  No person 

who is, or has been, on the Democratic or Republican enrollment list in the 

town on or after May 1, 2024, and before the appointment in November, 

may apply for one of these appointive justice of the peace slots.  The term of 

office is January 6, 2024 to January 2, 2029. 

 

Interested individuals may contact the Town Clerk’s Office, 2155 

Main Street, Glastonbury, CT, at (860) 652-7616 for an application.  

       

Michelle Krampitz, CCTC, CCMO 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 


